
HOPCA----General Meeting----04/26/2013 

 

***meeting called to order by Marc Rubin, vice president at 7:00 pm 

 

Spring announcements: clean up, new owners, houses selling 

Community ride through will resume, properties need attention 

Junk cars in yards 

discussed rental properties 

New news: Mark Chang county rep gone, new rep Candy Fox (of GBIA) 

Guildford Rd park - recently used for softball games, open to residents to use 

- park entrance needs new concrete 

Saunders park - keeping it clean, vandalism and loitering will always happen 

working with police all the time 

- new play equipment to be purchased and installed soon 

 

Any issues in community such as loitering, drug houses, vandalism. residents 

need to call county officers 

Collection boxes at shopping center - need to go, eyesore, trash piled next to them 

Guardrails on Norfolk - still look good, may need to be cleaned 

Streets, curbs, sidewalks - never finished by the county, resident on Manning Rd wants 

to know what happened – no money. still working on this issue 

New County Executive Laura Newman, check community or county  website for details 

Flag poles front of church and library to be painted 

New tree on Guildford  at Tarrant Rd triangle due to recent car accident 

GBHS field- residents are urged to take a look at the new dug out, benches, fencing, also 

scoreboard and lights 

Scholarship- hopefully be set up soon for 2014 - honors Dottie Wright, will benefit 2 -3 annual 

Recipients, requirements  to be set up, the amount will be $500 annual ($250 per semester) 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 

4 residents, 3 board members, 7 total in attendance 


